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LIFE IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR  
 

 
Ipoh, Monday 17 April 2017  
 

In conjunction with the 50th 
Anniversary of the Catholic 
Charismatic Renewal, the renewal 
group in the Church of our Mother of 
Perpetual Help Ipoh organised a LIFE 
IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR [LSS], as the 
main spiritual parish event for 2017.  
The LSS will run from 17 April (Easter 
Monday) till 3 June (Pentecost Vigil), a 
total of 9 sessions in 7weeks. 
 
180 parishioners from OMPH and 
sister parishes of St Michael’s Church 
and Church of Our Lady of Lourdes 
are participating in this event.  The 
LSS was officially opened by Parish 
Priest and Spiritual Director of OMPH 
– CCR, Rev Fr Joseph Stephen. 
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This seminar is aimed to help the 
participant find a deeper relationship 
with God and to discover all the gifts, 
charisms and fruits that God wants to 
give him/her, leading to a deeper 
conversion to Christ and releases the 
Holy Spirit to work in an individual’s 
life in a more powerful and meaningful 
way – a transformed life by the power 
of the Holy Spirit. 
 
The Introduction and first session 
entitled, God’s Love, was presented by 
Mr Arokiadass Anthonysamy, who is 
currently the head of Ecumenical Inter 
Religious Dialogue in the Penang 
Diocese.   Other presenters are Rev Fr 
Patrick Massang CSsR, Rev Fr Robin 
Lomangkok CSsR, Deacon Clement 
Samuel and Mrs Carmelita 
Arokiadass. 
 

(Report and photos submitted by Kenna Lau) 
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1. LSS God's Love Arokiadass. 

 

 

2. LSS Opening by Fr Joe. 
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3. LSS participants (1). 

 

4. LSS participants (2). 
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5. LSS participants (3). 

 

 
 


